
 

 

 

Wednesday, 3 June 2020 

 The start date for the 2020 Burdekin season has been further delayed due to 

wet field conditions. 

 Following consultation with growers and harvesting operators across the 

Burdekin region, we now plan to start crushing operations at Invicta Mill 

next Wednesday (10 June). 

 Our other three mills will progressively start up as cane supply becomes 

available. 

 Our logistics staff will work directly with growers and contractors on detailed 

cane supply arrangements. 

 We will keep you updated on mill start-up dates as we get more information. 

 Please note that locos have begun to move across the region. 

 Remember to use your train brain and give way to cane trains. 

Best regards  

   

PAUL GIORDANI 

General Manager - Cane Supply and Grower Relations  


